
From: theamericanillusion@icloud.com
To: Joanna Zimny
Subject: Re: 939 Charles Ave.Miller R-R Ltr.1-31-25
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 5:59:24 AM

Good morning Joanna,

Happy New Year! I hope all is well. I didn’t see the other emails (I had looked and thought
there was a delay due to the holidays since I didn’t see anything). As a result, I didn’t realize
that I had missed dates until I received Clint’s voicemail. And then I realized that I had also
missed calls from Marsha. My apologies, my 6 year old son is taking online classes and my
ringer is generally off during the day. I had something to sort out with mechanical as a result
of the change in inspectors, which is now cleared up. And I have an appointment with Clint
for a final inspection on this Friday the 14th. I am requesting that this be stayed without losing
funds one more time. 

Warm regards,
Lorie

On Jan 31, 2025, at 8:05 AM, Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
wrote:

﻿
Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.  
 
Thank you,
Joanna
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